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NEW WEBSITE 
Our new website is officially up 
and running!! We are slowly 
uploading resources such as 
previous minutes etc and 
regalia will be coming soon.  

NEXT CLUB MEETING 

This Tuesday 2 March at 

Tomakin Sports Club 

From 7pm 

Feel free to enjoy a meal and 
drink in the bistro prior to the 
meeting. 

NEW MEMBERS 
Warm welcome to our new 
members: 

 Peter Roggero 
 Paul May 

At our last meeting we spoke about possibly organising the 
Club to drive the last cars over the old Batemans Bay bridge. 
This could become reality in April! Please let Rob Curell know 
if you are interested in participating by emailing 
bridgehugger@gmail.com or call 0401 762 915. 
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Meeting Minutes- Tuesday 2nd February, 2021  
Commencing at 19.30 – Tomakin Sports Club  

 
Welcome  
 •  To approx 70 members  Apologies  

• Jake Harris  
• Scott McCartney who is stuck in Antarctica   

President’s Report  
Rob thanked everyone for such a great turn-out. Members must be very keen to get 
out and about again!  
 
Vice President’s Report  
Paul Scott introduced himself as the new CVMCE Vice President. Thank you for 
taking on the position and good luck!  
Secretaries Report  
I have hard copies from the Cowra and Milton/Ulladulla Historic Car Clubs. I also have 
magazines emailed to me from the Bega Historic Motor Club and Retroautos – if you 
would like to read these ones please contact me and I will forward you the link.   
  

• Moved – Donna Upton  
• Seconded - Harry  

  
We have a new website which will make the payment of renewals much easier – any 
member with membership due will receive a reminder at the end of May.  
As attached to the email.  

• Moved – Rob Upton  
• Seconded – Meredith Peck  

Registrars Report  
• Anyone who has not yet received a name badge fear not – it’s on the way!  
• George will check up on the account the club has with Badgelink in Moruya.  

 
Event Directors Report  
Kate McDougall from ESC came for a chat about holding a classic car event in 
Senior’s Week on the 17th April 2021.  
She revealed the frightening statistic that one third of the fatalities in the Eurobodalla 
were people over the age of 65 so the ESC is trying to reach and educate this 
demographic using events such as this.  It will be funded by Transport NSW and held 
at Moruya Library. It will be similar to last year’s Council event with a Bbq provided. 
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There will be representatives from various agencies to provide info on relevant 
issues.  
This club run was proposed by Rob Wildman and seconded by Rob Upton.  
Kate would also like to hear from the CVMCE of any events we would like to hold with 
the assistance of the ESC in the way of prize vouchers for example. One idea 
suggested was for our members to be the last cars to drive over the old bridge at 
Bateman’s Bay. Kate will chase this up for us.  
    
Club runs will be advertised in the Newsletter and the monthly news sheet. If you 
have an idea for a club run please contact Jake, all new ideas appreciated. There was 
a request for more weekend runs.  
  
Editor’s Report  
Huw Owen-Jones is back on board as Editor. Thank you, Huw.  
We now have new monthly newsletters. We need articles to make them happen. If 
you have any article that may be of interest to other members please email it to Huw. 
Photos are also very welcome.   
siness  

• There is a new monthly newssheet which will keep you updated on events, meeting 
minutes and treasurers reports. Therefore, please make sure your email address is up 
to date.  
 

• The issue of non-active members was brought up. As was what to do about members 
who don’t follow the Conditional Historic Registration requirements – they put the club 
at risk of losing it’s CMC membership which means we all lose our Historic Rego.  
 

• Suggestions were asked for to raise money for a CVMCE clubhouse.  
 

• Some members felt they had no idea about or say in the new member policy. Rob Upton 
clarified the policy. The minutes from the October 2020 meeting where this was 
discussed with the members were read out which settled the issue.  
 

• Richard Fisher thanked the committee for keeping the CVMCE going through a disaster 
of a year. Rob thanked the membership for their support.  
  
  
Next Committee Meeting – TBA Next Club Meeting – Tuesday 2nd March, 20221   
  
Meeting Closed 8.55pm  
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